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I oppose ending vote by mail in Oregon. Doing so will do nothing but make it more 

difficult for working Oregonians to vote and building the infrastructure for in-person 

voting will be costly when programs around the state are already struggling with 

funding, all to accomplish nothing as there is no evidence supporting claims that 

voting by mail is significantly more susceptible to fraud than in-person voting. 


